

## **HOLY TRINITY**

A Catholic and Church of England Voluntary Academy St Clare Catholic Multi Academy Trust

> Headteacher: Mrs L Oldcorn Carlton Road, Barnsley, S71 2LF

Tel: 01226 704550

Email: <a href="mailto:info@holytrinitybarnsley.org">info@holytrinitybarnsley.org</a> Website: <a href="mailto:www.holytrinitybarnsley.org">www.holytrinitybarnsley.org</a>

April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to congratulate your child on being offered a place at Holy Trinity.

I am extremely proud to be the Headteacher of Holy Trinity and to work with such amazing pupils and dedicated staff. We have very high standards and are proud of our Catholic & Church of England ethos. We are committed to ensuring that each pupil reaches their potential and celebrate each individual as a child of God.

We understand that moving onto secondary education is exciting but can also be a daunting prospect. With this in mind, we are planning a transition process that will support your child through this time. This will include: a visit by the transition team to your child's primary school; two transition days (Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> & Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> July); a parent's information evening (Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> July at 6-7pm); a transition page on our website with information, FAQs and opportunities to contact the transition team. This will be updated regularly and there will be activities that your child can participate in. To supplement this, we have also set up a dedicated e-mail address. If you have any questions, please e-mail transition@holytrinitybarnsley.org and we will be there to help.

May I take this opportunity to welcome you to the family of Holy Trinity.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Oldcorn Headteacher







Company No: 13589684